
 
 
 
 
 
 

13th November 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 

NON UNFORM DAY FOR CHILDREN IN NEED 
FRIDAY 17TH NOVEMBER 2017 

 
Children can come to school in non uniform this Friday 17th November.  
We challenge everyone to dress in spots to support this years ‘The Big 
Spotacular’ and are asking for a donation of a silver coin which will go to 
Children in Need.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
 
Mrs C L Withers 
Headteacher 
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